
Notice of Virtual Open Meeting 

 
Norwalk-Ontario-Wilton School District 

 

Board of Education 

Regular Meeting 

January 11, 2021 – 7:00 p.m. 

Open Meeting to be held virtually 

From Brookwood High School LMC 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regular monthly meeting and public hearing of the Norwalk-

Ontario-Wilton Board of Education will be held on Monday, January 11, 2021, beginning at 

7:00 p.m. in the Brookwood High School LMC for board members and administration and open 

online to the general public via Zoom.   

 
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the public will be able to attend the meeting virtually while board 

members and administration will follow the face-covering mandate currently in effect by the state 

of Wisconsin and all in-person participants exercise social distancing for public health and safety.  

The meeting will also be accessible to everyone via ZOOM. Please contact Travis Anderson, N-O-W 

District Administrator, via email tanderso@now.k12.wi.us by 3:00 p.m. on Friday December 11, 

2020 if you need accommodations due to a disability and want to be present virtually at the 

meeting. To access the meeting virtually, please follow the directions listed below: 

 

How to Join Zoom Meeting: 
Online Zoom Meeeting Link:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85301655218?pwd=Zlg1VlVRR0JhS3drWm1ybjlaWHdMZz09 
 

Meeting ID:   853 0165 5218 
Passcode:    t3PDUb 
 

Thank You, 

Mr. Travis Anderson 

District Administrator 

N-O-W School District 

 

mailto:tanderso@now.k12.wi.us
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85301655218?pwd%3DZlg1VlVRR0JhS3drWm1ybjlaWHdMZz09&sa=D&source=hangouts&ust=1609951140023000&usg=AFQjCNH8HSNmvIhms0sgEiGPq8LaAsAm1w

